
‘Repower Shoalhaven’ to meet with the Red Head Villages community on the 
20th July 
 
At the RHVA general meeting on the 20th July, Frank Neri from the not-for-profit 
organisation Repower Shoalhaven will give a presentation to the members on the 
work of this organisation. Repower Shoalhaven is part of the broader Electrify 
Everything movement. 

‘Repower Shoalhaven is a community association with a strong track record in 
enabling businesses and other organisations to adopt solar power. 

Our mission is to facilitate the development and implementation of renewable energy 
to deliver positive outcomes for local communities on the South Coast and SE of 
NSW. This includes reducing carbon emissions, creating sustainable jobs, keeping 
money in the local economy through savings created by lower power bills and by 
investment in solar and other clean energy facilities.’ 

The RHVA committee encourages our community to hear about the experience and 
advice of Repower Shoalhaven for our Red Head community. 

https://www.repower.net.au  

 

https://www.repower.net.au/

